


The fifth regularly scheduled meeting of the AY 2017-18 Faculty Senate was called to order at 3:11 pm
on Monday









2. Analyze the finance and resource allocations of the University on a continuing basis so that it may advise the Faculty
Senate and through the President of the University, on the relationship between the allocation of funds and the
established missions of the University.

3. Make recommendations regarding the administrative services which the University provides for its faculty.

4. Make recommendations regarding academic support services such as the library, bookstore, copy, and printing
center, and any other support units are affecting the academic programs of the University.

President Brown proposed a meeting between BASC Chair Rye, FY17 Senate President Kim Sipes, VPAA
of Finance Kevin Appleton, and VPAA/Provost Debbie Thomas regarding BASC’s requested budgetary
and enrollment data.

Provost Thomas suggested BASC initiate the request for this meeting.

Subsequently Chair Rye submitted Action Item FSBASC 17-18-04 in support of BASC’s request and it was
approved by a vote of 13 aye, 1 nay, with a quorum of 17 Senators present.

Description: The 2017-



